
Scripture Christmas 
Service 
On Tuesday, the children 
who participate on SRE 
lessons walked up to the 
Anglican Church for the 
annual Christmas Service.  
They sang enthusiastically 
and performed a very lovely 
Nativity play. Miss Burns and I 
were very impressed with 
their good manners. Thank 
you to Mrs Merz, Mrs Brodie 
and Mr & Mrs Barrett for 
teaching the classes this 
year. 
Mrs Suttor 
 

School Leaders 2018 
On Wednesday 6th December 
the students, staff and parents 
had the opportunity to listen to 
the Year 5 students who have 
nominated to represent RPS for 
school leaders in 2018. I was 
extremely impressed with the 
way the students presented 
themselves and their speeches 
were all individually owned. 
They all spoke clearly and they 
should be extremely proud of 
the way they presented 
themselves to the school and 
community. 
The announcement for school 
leaders for 2018 will be 
presented at the Presentation 
night. Congratulations to all the 
students and remember you 
are all Leaders in your own 
way. 
 

Presentation Night 
A reminder that our annual 
Presentation Night and 
school play will be held in 
the Rylstone Hall at 6pm 
Tuesday 12th December. 
Today we held our first full 
dress rehearsal and all 
students are wowing the 
stage in many ways. 
Reminder, could parents 
make sure that students 
uniforms are fully labelled 
for Tuesday night please.  
Students need to be in full 
school uniform for 
presentation night. If you 
need any uniform 
assistance for the evening 
please feel free to contact 
the school. 
 

Lynette Armitage  
Relieving Principal 

December 

8th...  Representation Assembly 9.30am 
          and morning tea 

8th… Year 6 Disco 

12th… Presentation Night & Concert 

14th… SRC Market Day 

15th… Talent Quest 

15th… Last Day for students Term 4 2017 

January 

29th…  Staff Development Day 

30th…  Students in Years 1-6 return 

31st…   Kindergarten students start 

From the relieving principal’s desk... 

Dates for your calendar… 

 

Rylstone Review 
T h u r s d a y ,  7 t h  D e c e m b e r  2 0 1 7   T e r m  4 ,  W e e k  9  
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A quick update to all parents and carers. End of year is fast 
approaching. 
Disco this Friday 8th Dec – an awesome night and remember 
the P&C will be running a small canteen with the following: 
Water   $1.50    Mini Hot Dogs/Pies $1.00   Lolly Bags  $1.00 
Poppers  $1.00   Chips/Chocolates $2.00   
Assorted Lollies 20c & 50c 
 
Presentation Night – Tuesday 12th Dec 
Next Tuesday will be a big event with the End of Year 
performance. We are looking for any parents/carers that 
would be able to help make sandwiches for the students and 
set up the hall on Tuesday morning. If you can help, please 
text or phone Leanne 0419 028 498. At the end of the evening 
it would also be greatly appreciated if people could assist in 
packing up chairs etc.  
Remember we ask for parents/carers to bring a plate to be 
shared at Presentation Night. Students will be given a 
sandwich and popper during the evening. 
Donation for hampers greatly appreciated.  Raffle at the door 
- $2 per ticket 3 hampers to we won. Donations can be left at 
school. 
P&C will have a small canteen – Cold drinks, Water, lolly bags, 
chips, Chocolates etc. 
We will also draw the Term 4 Christmas Raffle so please return 
your tickets to the school by Friday 8th December 2017. 
The Shed 
Very exciting – slab is down, and the shed is scheduled to go 
up next week.  This project has been a real undertaking with 
every step having a little hurdle to leap but through 
perseverance and application we are nearing the end. 
Further earthworks and beautification will go ahead after the 
completion to complete the indoor/outdoor learning space. 
Thanks to everyone that has helped and especially Bowden 
Silver for their donation and The Globe Hotel for their 
continued support of our school.  
Looking forward to a wonderful last week of school. If you 
have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school or myself. 
 
Leanne Ridley 
0419 028 498 or slneilsen1@bigpond.com 
 
 

Uniform Shop 
The Uniform Shop will be open on Friday 8th December 
from 9am-9.30am. The Shop will be closed on the last day 
of Term, Friday 15th December for annual stocktake. 

If you need to make a purchase and are unable to come 
in at these times, please contact the Uniform Shop 
Coordinator Sandra Stroud on 0419 149 478. 

School Banking 

Could all students wishing to make a deposit this week 
please bring your book and deposit to the Uniform Shop 
BEFORE assembly this Friday. 

P&C News 


